January 30, 2010

Michael Rorex

Local 150 Operating Engineers
19800 W. South Arsenal Rd.
Wilmington, IL 60481

Dear Brother Rorex,

I'd like to take this time to thank you for giving me the opportunity to assist with the
Introduction to Hydro Excavating class. Hats off to Dave Bowers for coordinating the
class in such a short time, | feel it was a great success. The class would not have been
as successful were it not for Dan Ahearn and Hydro Exc. Inc. for providing the use of
their trucks.

As | drive in on S. Arsenal Road | am always truly amazed and proud of our magnificent
- training site. In the future if | could be of any further assistance, please don’t hesitate to
call on me.

Sincerely,

Mk U

Brother Allan Arndt
Registration Number: 2438970



